
 

 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
January 15, 2010 

  
1:10 p.m. 

 
System Availability 

 
The problem responsible for system slowness in ProviderConnect has been resolved and normal 
service restored. 
 
We regret any inconvenience you may have experienced. 

 

P.O. Box 618 
Hanover, Maryland 21076 

www.maryland.valueoptions.com 


